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Improvement work leads to closure
(KAIR)--City of Atchison motorists are reminded of the latest road closure in the
city.

According to the City of Atchison, the ongoing Laramie Street Stormwater
Improvement Project is progressing, but as it does, an additional closure is
needed.

The portion of 10th Street, between Parallel and Kearney Streets, will remain
closed for around a month as the project advances.

According to the City, 9th Street, between Parallel and Kearney, also remains
closed as concrete surface restoration is completed. That closure is likely to
remain in place for another week.

The City credits the recent weather for allowing crews to move forward with the
ongoing work.
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